
METH TASK FORCE MEETING NOTES 

January 8, 2009 

 

Present:  A. Bennett, L. Burgess, L. Donahue, S. Lindsey, D. Walker, J. Weaver, S. 

White 

   

 A. Bennett presents her doctoral candidacy work.  Questions are addressed.  A. 

Bennett will provide follow-up on her study as it relates to the health care needs 

of the Willcox community. 

 Reviewed community presentation needs and requests.  S. White continues to 

follow-up for the community presentation.  J. Weaver to follow-up with PPEP 

Tech, the Special Needs class, and the High School presentation.  D. Walker to 

follow-up for the grade school presentation. 

 S. Lindsey provided questionnaires to the mayors at the last Mayors Luncheon.  

He reports that none were returned to him and D. Walker has not received any as 

well. 

 No new treatment options available at this time although SEABHS is aware of 

need and is attempting to provide such resources. 

 L. Burgess does not have any new grant opportunities to report. 

 Balance sheet is reviewed.   

 Advertisement opportunities and costs are reviewed.  Holiday Ads ran in the local 

newspaper gratuitously for two weeks.  Letter to the Editor was also in the 

newspaper. 

 Other advertisement opportunities:  J. Weaver states the WPD will pay for the ½ 

page ad for the Encore Dance Spring Recital Program Ad.  J. Weaver also states 

that the bracelets are well received by the community and are being distributed by 

his officers within the schools.  S. White reports that ads continue to be run within 

the TAG magazine and she is following up with the high school for advertisement 

contests with Mr. Miller’s classroom. 

 A. Bennett suggests having students draw pictures or write statements of what 

they have learned from the presentations.  These could then be run in our local 

newspaper.  D. Walker will follow-up with the newspaper as to formatting and 

privacy needs for the advertisements. 

 D. Walker to provide costs of local team sponsorship at the next MTF meeting. 

 S. White provides WASA report.  WASA now has a new employee, Jennifer.  

WASA remains very busy with their annual meeting coming up in February. 

 Next meeting will be February 12
th

 at 12 noon. 


